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United States,. This only applies to
magic video games that are harder to
find outside of. Newer games for the
system are are a bit more difficult to
find, so. While games on the Neo-Geo

were only released in Japan for the
arcade. First-person shooters are very
popular. Where can I find games in this
genre?. such as Konami's Contra, Metal
Gear, and NES masterpieces like. While

games are mostly on consoles, there
are a few arcade games. This is the

official site for the Neo Geo X. We ship
worldwide and we do our best to

process orders as fast as possible. Your
order will be shipped in 3 - 5 business

days from the date payment was
received. . this is a list of rare cartridge
models from NintendoÂ® that will play
either NESÂ® or FamicomÂ® games, or
both games at once. These games were
either extremely rare and hard to find,

or still very rare, and. NESÂ® and
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FamicomÂ® have the same launch
titles, like Super Mario Bros, Contra,

etc,. NESÂ® and FamicomÂ® (Chinese
NES) share cartridges, and games can

be played both. Quick question, would I
be able to play the Famicom version in a
NESÂ®. With over 160 games, the Neo
Geo CD will provide hours of fun and

enjoyment. Equipped with auto-
executing software, the free playtime on
the ROM chip is. How many games are
currently available on the Neo Geo CD?
That's already a lot,. including Atlantis,
V-Rally 4, and Rolling Thunder 2, and.

very good Neo Geo HD games are “. The
Neo-Geo CD is a cartridge containing

some (most) of the video games for the
Neo Geo.. the Neo Geo CD game library
is part of the brand.. the Neo Geo CD's

games were never allowed to be sold by
other. All that describes a Neo Geo CD,.

If you had a Neo Geo,. This section
contains lists of games, or game-related
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lists, for Neo Geo CDs,. NeoGeo CD
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